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I strongly support vote by mail.  

Going back to in person voting would cause hardship to many, forcing time off work, 

added travel expense, time standing in the weather [I remember standing in line in 

the rain]. 

Making voting more inconvenient would make our already low voter turnout even 

lower, and NOT bc of fraudulence. 


